Will Coffman

From: Larry Nichols <Inichols@las-cruces.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 5:22 PM

To: Will Coffman

Cc: Jim Sayers

Subject: Letter of Support - James Sayers

Good Afternoon; Mr. Coffman;

By introduction, | am Larry F Nichols, President of the Southern New Mexico Building Officials Association and
member of the ICC Region XI Board of Directors.

Please accept this letter of support for Mr. James W. Sayers, in his seeking reelection to the ICC Board of
Directors as a Director at Large. During his current term he has diligently learned more about the issues that
affect local, state and regional chapters, and how best to serve the membership, as well as the organization. He
strives to increase professionalism in our industry and help to raise the profile of those working in our industry.

His work to support the core mission of the Code Council to create the best codes, products, and services to
support our members has been exemplary.

Once again, The ICC New Mexico Chapters and ICC Region IX Board would highly endorse Mr Sayers pursuit of
being elected to the ICC Board of Directors as a Director at Large .

Best regards,
Larry F Nichols, CBO

Director , Community Development Department - Inichols@Ias-cruces.org

Las Cruces, New Mexico



